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Dear colleagues and friends,

It is with great pleasure that we inform you that the Faculty of Agricultural and Food Sciences of the Sarajevo University organizes the XX Scientific Conference on Agriculture and Food Industry – Neum 2009. The Conference will take place at hotel “Zenit” in Neum, in the period 30 September – 3 October 2009.

In addition to the planned plenary presentations by the Government and its agencies, the Conference, through its four sections (crop farming; livestock farming; food technologies; and sustainable development of agro-industry and rural areas) offers over one hundred reports by BiH and international researchers. Appreciating your experience and insight into the current situation in agriculture, food industry and other related activities, we believe that your participation in the Conference would significantly contribute to the quality of discussions, analysis of the situation and making appropriate recommendations which would include a plan of activities aimed at overcoming such unfavorable situation in agriculture and food industry of Bosnia and Herzegovina.

The information related to the Conference Program, participation fees and accommodation can be found on the Faculty’s official website (www.ppf.unsa.ba), or requested by e-mail: podrska@ppf.unsa, or by phone: 033/653-033 (POCs are Prof. dr. Sabahudin Bajramovic, Prof. dr. Hamid Custovic, Assistant Professor dr. Milenko Blesic).

We are looking forward to seeing you in Neum.

Best regards,

Chairman of the Organizational Board
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Prof. Dr Hamid Čustović 




Prof. Dr Mirsad kurtović


